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Dear Burbank 
Parents & Guardians,

Mrs. Talamantes, Head of School

Our STAAR testing window begins on April
18th through May 2nd. It is very important
that your child/children do not miss school
during this time. Please see page 2 for
more testing information and helpful tips.

Bulldog Buildup sessions are continuing to
be a great success!! The time provided
after early release allows students time to
catch-up on missing assignments and
teachers are able to provide tutoring for
students who need it. Please continue to
support us by allowing your students to
stay on campus and utilize this time every
Friday after dismissal. 

If you have any questions or concerns,
please call the main office at 210-228-
1210 and schedule a time to meet with
me. 

Thank you again for your support! 



APRIL TESTING
DATES

BE ON TIME WITH YOUR
CHARGED CHROMEBOOK! 

LLEGUE A TIEMPO CON SU
CHROMEBOOK CARGADO!

S TUD ENT S

E S TUD I ANT E S

Testing tips for Parents

https://www.continentalpress.com/blog/do-your-best-on-the-test-how-to-help-your-child-prepare-for-standardized-tests/
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starts at
8:15 a.m.
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S E  P U N T U A L

la escuela
empieza a

las 8:15 a.m.
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